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Dear Mr Hanna, 
 

Review of the Sale of the National Asset Management Agency (NAMA)  
property loan portfolio in Northern Ireland 

 
As you may be aware, the Committee for Finance and Personnel is presently conducting the 
above review. A copy of the Terms of Reference is attached. 

 
At the Committee meeting today, members discussed recent developments in relation to 
the review, particularly in light of the BBC (NI) Spotlight programme broadcast on Monday 
29 February 2016 in which your name was referenced. Members agreed that I would write 
to you to offer the opportunity for you to respond to the issues arising from the 
programme, by attending an oral evidence session with the Committee either on 9 or 16 
March 2016 (the Committee normally meets on Wednesday mornings). 
 
Given the urgency of this situation, I should be grateful for a response indicating your 
willingness to attend the Committee by noon on Friday, 4 March 2016. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Daithí McKay MLA 
Chairperson 
Committee for Finance and Personnel 
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